
 

 
 
 
 

25 March 2025

 Gemma Chadwick
Head of Compliance & Sustainability
MRF Supply Chain

 

LETTER OF COMMITMENT

 

Dear Gemma,

This letter verifies that MRF Supply Chain has contracted with British Assessment Bureau to undertake certification
to ISO 9001:2015, ISO 14001:2015, ISO/IEC 27001:2022 standard.

We can confirm that MRF Supply Chain has made a formal commitment to achieving the abovementioned standard
by 25 November 2025.

Verification of MRF Supply Chain's registration can be obtained from us by contacting our Support Team on 0800
404 7007.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Tims
Chief Executive
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